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Megan Steer

From: Andy Bell <amacbell@redshift.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 7:56 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: Re: Request for a document referenced in the Draft EIR for the MPWSP

Thank you! 

 

Andy 

 

 

On May 12, 2015, at 8:22 AM, MPWSP-EIR <M@esassoc.com> wrote: 

Hello Andrew, 

  

I have attached the memo I believe you are looking for. Please let me know if you need my assistance 

locating any additional documentation.  

  

This project is being managed out of ESA’s San Francisco office by Eric Zigas. 

  

Thank you,  

  

Megan Steer 
Associate 
ESA | Water  
1425 N. McDowell Boulevard, Suite 200 
Petaluma, CA  94954 
707.795.0900 main | 707.795.0902 fax 
707.285.0585 direct 
msteer@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com 

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 

  

  

From: Andy Bell [mailto:amacbell@redshift.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 12:27 PM 

To: MPWSP-EIR 

Subject: RE: Request for a document referenced in the Draft EIR for the MPWSP 

  

Dear Ms. Steer, 

  

Thank you very much.  What I am most interested in is the attachment to Svindland’s supplemental 

testimony described as a technical memo about desalination plant sizing.  And although the document 

you sent indicates the attachments to the supplemental testimony are available at 

http://www.watersupplyproject.org/downloads, they are not.  That URL gets an error message.  But I 

was able to find the attachments at http://www.watersupplyproject.org/documents. 
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And I have a “Supplemental Question”:  I note that your e-mail indicates a Petaluma address.  Is there 

still a San Francisco office?  And where is Eric Zigas based?  I worked with Eric while I was at the 

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District. 

  

Again, thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Andrew Bell 

  

From: Megan Steer [mailto:MSteer@esassoc.com] On Behalf Of MPWSP-EIR 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 7:50 AM 

To: Andy Bell 

Subject: RE: Request for a document referenced in the Draft EIR for the MPWSP 

  

Hello Andrew, 

  

I have attached the requested document. Please let me know if you have trouble viewing. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Megan Steer 
Associate 
ESA | Water  
1425 N. McDowell Boulevard, Suite 200 
Petaluma, CA  94954 
707.795.0900 main | 707.795.0902 fax 
707.285.0585 direct 
msteer@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com 

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 

  

  

From: Andy Bell [mailto:amacbell@redshift.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 3:05 PM 

To: MPWSP-EIR 
Subject: Request for a document referenced in the Draft EIR for the MPWSP 

  

Dear Folks, 

  

I’d like to get access to the following document referenced in Chapter 2 of the Draft EIR for the 

Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project: 

  

Svindland, Richard C., 2013a. Supplemental Testimony of Richard C. Svindland, Before the 

Public Utilities Commission of the State of California, Application No. 12-04-019 (Filed 

April 23, 2012), January 11, 2013. 

  

I tried to locate it via the CPUC website for the project application (A12-04-019), but could find no filings 

made by Cal-Am in January 2013 that include this document. 

  

I hope you can provide me either the document or a link to it.  Thank you. 

  

Andrew Bell 
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<RBF Consulting_2013a.pdf> 


